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pride, participation, empathy 

18th September 2023 

Dear Parents and GCSE Geographers 

I am writing to let you know about resources that are now on Parentpay. 

They are currently available to schools at a much lower cost than elsewhere, so are great value 
for money. 

The revision cards are £4.60. I know a few of the Year 11s have these and really enjoy testing 
each other with them, my classroom set is always in high demand.  The same company (CGP) 
offer a great exam practice workbook, and this is £3.60. 

There is also a new book (by OUP), it combines summary revision notes with exam practice, I 
haven’t previously seen such a good, comprehensive book like this, having seen the advance 
copy I would encourage purchase of this. This is available at £5.85 through Parentpay.   

Unlike CGP we are charged for delivery of these books and therefore, we will place a first (of 
three) order for these on Friday 22nd September, another around October 12th (so students 
have books for half term, and before Year 11 November exams) and a final order in the 
Summer term. 

Year 11 should already be revising little and often, and these resources would support revision 
and exam preparation work done in class. Year 10 can use these resources to revise topics as 
they are completed, but they also serve as great sources of preparation tasks and information. 

 

Ms C Bramwell 

(Head of Geography) 
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